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GOVERNANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

Review of Policy GOV-001-019 County Representation on External Boards, 

Committees, and Commissions 

 

Report Purpose 

To provide Council with recommended changes to Policy GOV-001-019 Council 

Appointments to External Boards, Committees, and Commissions for consideration. 

Recommendation 

THAT Policy GOV-001-019 Council Appointments to External Boards, Committees, and 

Commissions, as set out in Enclosure 1 of the May 26, 2020 Governance Advisory 

Committee report, be approved. 

Background 

The Governance Advisory Committee (GAC) has been reviewing the various governance 

policies in accordance with Council’s policy review schedule. The last review of this policy 

occurred in 2017.  

 

Summary 

The Governance Advisory Committee (GAC) is responsible for reviewing governance policies 

as per the policy review schedule. Upon review, the GAC notes that the policy is in 

alignment with current practice as well as the typical practice of other municipalities. The 

GAC does not have any recommended changes at this time except for updating the 

references to remove the communications policy which has been rescinded and add a 

reference to the Code of Conduct Bylaw. 

 

 

Enclosure 

1 Policy GOV-001-019 – Council Appointments to External Boards, Committees, 

and Commissions (Updated policy) 


